
Governance Committee 

Faculty Senate meeting: October 24, 2024 

 

Asynchronous meeting 

 

 

 

Voting Item 

 

The Governance Committee had only a single item for consideration, thus we met 

asynchronously. The item had to do with recommendations for the Faculty Promotion 

Committee. The following individuals were approved to be forward to the Faculty Senate for 

final appointment. 

 

1. The Faculty Promotion Committee has an At Large vacancy along with a second spot 

which needs to be filled for 1 year due to a member taking a sabbatical during the Spring 

2025 semester.  

 

The Governance Committee recommends Dr. Denise Watkins to serve 2024-2026 in the 

At Large vacancy on the committee.  

 

We also recommend Dr. Sue Tallichet to serve for one year (2024-2025), substituting for 

Dr. Timothy Hare who will be on sabbatical Spring 2025.  

 

This is a voting item and requires approval from the Faculty Senate. 

 

 

This ends the Governance Committee report. 

 

Dr. Michael W. Kessinger 

Chair, Governance Committee 


